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Concrete removal - 143rd & LaGrange Rd, Orland Park, IL

Melissa  
 
We are pleased to provide a quotation for the removal of existing concrete floor and 
foundations associated with the former shell oil gas station (video store) B&B will provide 
and equipment and labor necessary to complete said work.  
 
 
For the sum of $ 5,100.00 
 
 
Note: all work is to be completed while on site for other excavation activities. If work 
needs to be completed at a different time there will be an additional charge of $ 2,200.00 
 
Canopy Piers: canopy piers from old shell canopy are included in this cost up to a 
reasonable size of 6'H x 6'W x 6'D. If piers are substantially larger and require a hydraulic 
hammer or 2nd machine to remove them from the ground there will be an additional $ 
2,500.00 charge. 
 
All work will be coordinated by and through GES on site tech.  
 
B&B will adhere to all GES Safety protocol and all on site workers will be LPS trained. 
 
 
Thank you  
 
 
 
Dave Carlson 
President


